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! Building spiritual movements everywhere so that everyone knows someone who truly follows Jesus 
	
  

"Watch the tram car please." These are the words we heard everyday for the last four weeks on the 
boardwalk of Wildwood, NJ! What an incredible summer! Summer Missions are one of my favorite things and 
to get to live day in and day out with amazing staff and students, while growing together in Christ, sharing our 
faith, and living out the gospel is something I am so grateful for! As my transition out of Hawai'i has been a 
little harder than expected, this summer unexpectedly proved to be one of restoration, rest, and healing! The 
word the Lord gave me was: HOPE. Hope for what was, hope for what is, and hope for what is to come. 
Hope for myself, but even more hope for those around me. 
 
Here's a couple pictures that capture just a glimpse of my summer.. Left to Right: 1) Each of our students 
got jobs whether it was working rides, games, or food in order to find ways to share the gospel with their co-
workers. We've seen some of them come to Christ already! 2) I had the privilege of leading an amazing team 
of staff from West to East Coast and each of brought their unique giftings, abilities, and talents. 3) As I 
cruised the boardwalk everyday, I started to build relationships with some workers at a store called 
Boardwalk's Best. Please pray for Yasmine, Hamsey, and Marcy. I got to engage in small spiritual 
conversations with them but praying that the Lord would continue to sow seeds through our team. I will be 
going back in Aug to help close the mission and hoping to get to share the gospel with them one more time. 
4) One my highlights this summer was feeling a very clear calling to intercede for these two dear sisters of 
mine. Please continue to pray for Lily and Janel and that I would continue to pray for them and ultimately 
show them the love of Jesus. He is so good. 


